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Weekly Update            
31st January 2024 

                    
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

5th-9th February: Come and play sessions in nursery for parents. 

 

This week’s Makaton sign is: More 

 

Here is Debbie demonstrating ‘more’. 

Makaton sign of the week: More (youtube.com) 

 

 

 

Snack: Please do not bring in anything other than fruit and vegetables as we have plenty of 
everything else.  Thank you.  We love: 

• Carrots 

• Cucumber 

• Apples 

• Pears 

• Oranges 

Children at York Road taking care of their environment: 

 

Through gardening, children start to see a connection between the growth cycle of plants and 
their own lives e.g. the shared need for food, water and care. (Helen Tovey, 2020) 

 

mailto:admin@guildfordchildrenscentre.surrey.sch.uk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9pth9FpGMVw&list=PLUOvX5tura-a1SFJFXHtbOwxIuKjXLI8S&index=10


                
 

Any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Kind regards 

Sally   

(Headteacher) 

 

Dates for your diary: 

12th-16th February: Nursery closed for half-term. 

28th February: parent meetings with Key Person. 

4th March: Ducklings arrive in nursery! 

25th-28th March: Come and play sessions in nursery for parents. 

28th March: Term ends at 12pm for the Spring/Easter holiday. 

Tuesday 16th April: Children return to nursery. 

 
 


